
From: Ron Underhill -  
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 1:22 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Cc: Clare Frater 
Subject: access to proposed bylaw 183 policy revision documents 
 

hello, 

 

a group of residents on North Pender are meeting this week to discuss the proposed policy bylaw 

183. Our first comment is “Why is it impossible to find the policy revision document on the IT 

website?” 

 

After a wasted 45 minutes on the IT website we found it by calling the Victoria office and having 

a staff member direct us to it by clicking on the June 15th date on a calendar  and there it is, 

buried in a meeting agenda. 

 

If Islands Trust is truly committed to open and transparent communications, this very important 

document would be prominently displayed on the home page.   

 

Even a search of the IT documents library fails to find this document… because as your staff 

member mentioned, it is not yet a document, only a part of meeting agenda documents. 

 

This is absurd and unfortunately leads to dark suspicions that the Trust is deliberately trying to 

hide something from the public and implement secret changes.  That likely is not true but actions 

and behaviours speak loudly. 

 

Please fix this problem quickly before more negative opinions are formed even before folks 

actually read the document, 

 

Sincerely 

 

Ron Underhill 

 

Pender Island, BC V0N 2M1 

 

- -  

 

 

 

 


